§ ISRAEL DEFENSE FORCES

J7 - HEAD OF THE TRAINING, EVALUATION AND DOCTRINE DIVISION

June 2020

Mr. Donald M. Benton

Director, U.S Selective Service System

Don,

As I near the end of my term as the head of the training, evaluation and doctrine division
of the IDF, I would like to extend my sincere gratitude for our exchange of thoughts
and information, that was a great assistance in the organizational process the IDF is
undergoing, as part of the mutil-year fiscal plan "momentum".

Thank you for your friendship and wise council — I am sure our paths will cross again,
and I hope we can stay in touch, in my new role in the Ground Forces.

Wishing you, and your loved ones, a healthy and prosperous summer.

With friendship,

Major General Yacov Bengo
Head of Training, Evaluation and Doctrine Division
CG, Northern Corps
Israel Defense Forces
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